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64. Firm Gas Demand Response (“DR”) for Residential and Small//Medium Business
Customers - Continued

Behavioral Demand Response Program Details

The Company will send emails alerting customers of incoming cold weather and offering
tips on ways to reduce gas consumption during the peak event times of 6-10AM (“Cold
Weather Alerts”). The Company may issue Cold Weather Alerts when forecasted
temperatures at either LaGuardia or Republic airports are forecast to reach 10 degrees
Fahrenheit or less.

No incentives are provided to customers receiving these messages and there is no
obligation to follow the suggestions contained in the email alerts.
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